
Year 1 Excursion   

Sydney Zoo 

Thursday 19th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent /Caregivers, 

On Thursday 19th November 2020, Year 1 students will be going on an excursion to the Sydney Zoo 
to enhance our learning in Geography this semester with a focus on connection to place. 
Aboriginal guides will explain the family kinship systems, as well as share personal stories about 
their communities and the importance of place. Students will also have a tour of the zoo and see 
all of the animal exhibitions. 

Children will need to be at school at 8:50am ready to board the bus. Please meet under the bus 
shelter outside the office. The bus cannot wait for late students as we are booked in for our 
guided zoo experience. 

The bus will return to school by 3pm. 

Children will need to bring lunch, recess and a drink in an excursion bag. Children are to wear their 
sports uniform on the day.  Please wear sunscreen to school and bring your school hat. 

Cost of the excursion has been included in the term 4 invoice. Please return the permission note 
with your term invoice payment to the office.  We look forward to a great excursion.  

 

Kind Regards 

Year 1 Teachers  

 

(PLEASE RETAIN THIS PART OF NOTE FOR YOUR INFORMATION) 

 

Year 1 Excursion  

Sydney Zoo Thursday 19th November 2020 

I give permission for my child ______________________ of class _____ to attend the excursion to  

the Sydney Zoo on Thursday 19th November 2020. I understand they will be travelling by bus. 

 

Signed _______________________     Date ___________ 
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